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Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools 

CTTCS students & staff will participate in classroom 

and school-based ceremonies commemorating               

Remembrance Day.  A reminder that all schools will be 

closed Thursday, November 11th in honour of         

Remembrance Day.  As well, schools remain closed 

Friday, November 12th, with classes resuming        

Monday, November 15th. 

  

 

We were blessed with some amazing Fall    

weather for students to enjoy outdoor             

education.  Pictured above are students canoeing 

at York Lake.  Thanks go out to all staff who     

organized and led events, our volunteers and the 

Yorkton Canoe & Kayak Club for lending a safety 

boat. 

Food Collections 

A number of CTTCS schools participated in food 

drives this Fall.  Pictured are groups                 

representing St. Paul’s (header) & St. Michael’s 

(below) Schools. 

Return to Classes 

The return to classes for the 2021-22 school year 

saw some updated guidelines and procedures     

reflecting current public health orders and            

consultation with Local Medical Health Officers.  

These guidelines are intended to provide safe            

learning and working environments.  To access the 

CTTCS Return to School document, please link to: 

https://christtheteacher.ca/ctt/2021-2022-return-to

-school-plan/ .  Plans will be updated as necessary 

to reflect current conditions and guidelines.  We 

thank all for your cooperation. 

http://www.christtheteacher.ca
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 Fall 2021  

 National Day of Truth and Reconciliation and       

Orange Shirt Day  2021 

 

 

Kozak Wins Provincial Gold 

For more information visit:  www.christtheteacher.ca, or call 306-783-8787 

On September 30th, Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools                

participated in Orange Shirt Day.  On this day, students and staff 

were encouraged to wear orange to honour former residential 

school students, their families, and communities.  This day is an 

affirmation of our commitment to ensure that every child matters, 

and our commitment to reconciliation, anti-racism, and Treaty    

education. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Ella Kozak who won the SHSAA Provincial 

Golf gold medal!   

Pictured above:  St. Mary’s School students participating in a walk in 

recognition of National Truth and Reconciliation Day and Orange Shirt 

Education Week 
October 17-23, 2021 was recognized as Education Week.  For over 

30 years, Saskatchewan has dedicated one full week every year to 

celebrate student success and recognize the dedication and     

commitment of education professionals across the province.     

Terry Fox School Run 2021 
CTTCS schools participated in the annual Terry Fox School 

run.  Thank you to all who participated in and supported the 

Terry Fox Run this year!  Pictured below are students from 

St. Alphonsus & Dreambuilders High School participating in 

their Terry Fox Walk. 

SHHS Jr. Girls Volleyball District Champs 

Congratulations to the athletes and coaches of Sacred 

Heart High School’s Jr. Girls Volleyball team, who won the 

East Central District Athletics Association gold medal. 

SHHS Boys Soccer Wins Provincial Silver 
Congratulations to the athletes and coaches of Sacred Heart 

High School’s Boys Soccer team, who captured the provincial 

silver medal at the Saskatchewan High School Athletics             

Association (SHSAA) 4A tournament. 

http://www.christtheteacher.ca


 Fall 2021  

 Sacred Heart High School Musical 

 

 

 

Parent / Guardian Survey 

For more information visit:  www.christtheteacher.ca, or call 306-783-8787 

Sacred Heart High School proudly presents the musical                 

performance of “Madagascar” December 2nd through December 

4th.  To access the video on demand (48 hours), please link to: 

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/57964 

CTTCS is committed to working together with parents and 

caregivers in partnership to promote faith formation and 

student learning.  We believe education is a collaborative 

process involving close interaction among the family, parish, 

and school. 

To provide parents & guardians the opportunity to offer 

feedback into the programs and services available in our 

schools, CTTCS is committed to conducting a parent survey 

every two years.  

This school year, the Parent & Guardian will be available 

online at  http://www.christtheteacher.ca/surveys/ from 

Friday, November 19th through Friday, December 10th. 

 Thank you in advance for your feedback, which serves as an 

opportunity to celebrate good work occurring in our schools 

and Division, and inform on areas to be targeted for action 

planning and improvement. 

Students from St. Theodore School with items collected as part 

of the Food Drive. 

Top—St. Henry’s Jr. School classroom learning 

Middle —St. Theodore School reading buddies 

Bottom—St. Henry’s Jr. Pumpkin Winners 

Learning Together 
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